
A poster session celebrating Chico State grant-funded 
research and community partnerships. Meet over 50 project 

directors and learn about their groundbreaking work.

 Monday, April 15, 2024
3 PM - 6 PM

Bell Memorial Union (BMU)
California State University, Chico

All are welcome!
Hors d’oeuvres and beverages will be served.

Remarks from University President Steve Perez and     
CSE Board President and University Provost, Vice 

President for Academic Affairs Leslie Cornick.

Hosted by Chico State Enterprises


